## RECEIVED

NOV 04 2019

ADMINISTRATION DEPT CITY OF LANGLEY Land delwred

....

Nov.4<sup>th</sup> 2019 From

Georgia Damianos

4820 200 St. Langley B.C. V3A 1L5

To Our Honorable Mayor and Council of the City of Langley

This letter is a request to change the parking hours to 12 p.m. to 7 a.m. (on a trial bases)

At the frond of our business at unit 101 – 19897 56 Ave. in Langley (North of 56 Ave.)

I have been observing the traffic flow after 12noom and all afternoon / evening

And this change will not have any affect at all , as the morning traffic going to work is all gone by at least 10 a.m.

Traffic coming back from work in the afternoon is on the opposite side of the street (South side) so the hours of the change we are requesting will not interfere at all with the flow of traffic on either side of 56 Ave.

In the fairness and survival of our business, we ask you please change the hours.

We also like to remind you we have paid to the City of Langley \$ 25.000.00 (twenty five)

In the late 80's so the City (according to their word ) to buy properties for parking spaces

We have lived and paid taxes to the City of Langley for 38 years.

We always trusted our City of to be a promoting business City.

So please consider this change as it is desperately needed.

Thank you

Georgia Damianos

Some prond me with the Viole Count Thort you.